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Michael Schur
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Level 5, 52 Phillip Street
SYDNEY NSW 2000

The Director
Privileges Committee
Legislative Council
Parliament House
Macquarie Street
SYDNEY NSW 2000

Dear Sir / Madam

Further Inquiry into the 2009 Mt Penny Return to Order
Thark you for the opportunity to respond to the above.
Under my leadership, NSW Treasury always complied fully with orders for the production of
documents under Standing Order 52. The 2009 Mt Penny order for papers would have been no
exception to this,
To the best of my knoWIedge, and from what | can determine from a review of the comparison
matrix contained in the report, “Possible non-compliance with the 2009 Mt Penny return to order

for papers”, there were no relevant NSW Treasury documents that are amongst the list of relevant
documents from the ICAC EO| Brief that were not in the original 2009 Mt Penny call for papers.

Sinceraly

Michael Schur@/



